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In an interview with U.S. News & World Report, Megan Winter serves as a source to reporters

covering new Family and Medical Leave Act (FMLA) guidelines in President Biden’s American

Rescue Plan Act. Congress extended the current tax credits for voluntary sick leave pay to Sept. 30,

2021 and added a new reason for leave. Now, workers may be eligible for time off to receive the

COVID-19 vaccine or if they are having side effects related to receiving the vaccine. Megan shares

insight that she is receiving a lot of questions from employers about how to incentivize workers to

get the vaccine and advises that paid leave is a good option for many.

To read the article visit U.S. News & World Report.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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